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Dear Ms. Erin Torrone,Thank you for the opportunity to provide public comment.. The Climate
Commitment Act’s directive to improve air quality in overburdened communities is critical to
ensuring that the law functions as intended to reduce environmental health disparities. I appreciate
Ecology’s ongoing commitment to incorporating public input and developing a comprehensive
framework. Identifying specific communities is a necessary step to ensure the focused and strategic
allocation of resources. I support efforts that would:- Go beyond the binary approach to identifying
communities that are either “overburdened” or not and better reflect the gradation of pollution
impact on communities. To do this, Ecology should explore a tiered approach to account for built-in
uncertainties and margins of error, in order to ensure that similarly impacted communities are
treated equitably.- Incorporate an adaptive management approach into the final process, including a
plan to evaluate outcomes, review communities, and revise the process at regular intervals.Thank
you for your consideration.Regards, R.Court Olson 15817 SE 26th StBellevue, WA 98008


